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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Evelyne Fotiadi
To: Fuller, Bob (DPW)
Subject: Fwd: Horrific state of our streets in SOMA
Date: Friday, October 6, 2023 12:42:44 PM
Attachments: IMG-3848.MOV

 

Hello Bob,

Below you will find the email I attempted to send to you, but unfortunately used an erroneous
email address. I hope this reaches you.

Thank you, 
Evelyne Fotiadi

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Evelyne Fotiadi < >
Date: Fri, Oct 6, 2023 at 12:29 PM
Subject: Horrific state of our streets in SOMA
To: <bob.fuller@sffpw.org>
Cc: <info@mattdorsey.org>, <mahanaz.ebadi@sfgov.org>, >,
< >, <mayor.london.breed@sfgov.org>

Hello Bob,

I attended the last two meetings of the Commission and stepped up to make public comments
on the extremely dire state of the streets in SOMA. I have been a resident and property owner
here since 2006.
Below you will find a video taken today on Natoma Street that illustrates the problem.
The SOMA part of D6 is in CRISIS when comes to our health and safety, and it needs CRISIS
INTERVENTION to bring solutions.  The filth and degradation of our neighborhood is
affecting our quality of life, and we are not seeing improvements.  
What are we to do? Our elected officials are not paying attention and doing NOTHING. We
pay thousands and thousands of dollars in property taxes to have city services that we are NOT
RECEIVING.
Perhaps we should sue San Francisco for not providing the minimum standard of services.
Perhaps we should receive a huge discount on our property taxes. Perhaps everyone at City
Hall 
should be fired. 
The bottom line is we would like the city to do its job. Sometimes even the mayor is expected
to do actual work and roll up her sleeves. She has no inclination to do so and has no clue on
the state of San Francisco streets.
I hope you forward this email and video to all the commissioners so they can be informed
about our situation and recommend action to the DPW.

We cannot live like this and continue being ignored.



Thank you,

Evelyne Fotiadi 
 Natoma Street, Unit 

Dan Francisco, CA 94103
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